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Headquarters
88 University Street Belfast BT7 1HE Northern Ireland
Telephone (0232) 324274 Facsimile (0232) 333147
13 May 1991
Proinsias De Rossa, President Seamus Lynch, N.I. Chairperson The Workers' Party
Northern Regional Executive
6 Springfield Road
Belfast
BT12
Dear Proinsias and Seamus
Thank you for your letter of this morning and for your interest in and concern for the Talks Process.
Your particular suggestion is one of very many that have been under consideration. Like you we hope that the current difficulties can be resolved quickly so that substantive negotiations can get under way.
Yours sincerely
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